

DIOCESE OF TRENTON 701 LAWRENCEVILLE ROAD POST OFFICE BOX 5147 TRENTON, NEW JERSEY 08638-0147

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

February 12, 2021

Thanksgiving to pastors whose parishes have reached or surpassed their goal for the 2020 Annual Catholic Appeal

Dear Fathers,

Please express my deepest gratitude and congratulations to your parishioners for the tremendous support of the past year's Annual Catholic Appeal. Given all the challenges we have and continue to face, their outstanding generosity is a source of awe to me. Of course, this effort, as all successful initiatives we undertake in the Diocese, is but a reflection of good, committed leadership. For that, I thank you. Stay safe, healthy and well. God's blessings!

Fraternally yours in the Lord,

Most Reverend David M. O'Connell, C.M., J.C.D.

+ Dand h. Comell, C. m.

Bishop of Trenton